CITY OF AMESBURY
IN THE YEAR TWO THOUSAND TWENTY ONE

SPONSORED BY: Kassandra Gove, Mayor BILL No. 2021-146

At the meeting of the Amesbury City Council held on December 7, 2021 the following action was
taken:

An Order to adopt the Precinct Boundary Map as amended by the 2020 Federal Census.
Summary: Every ten years after the Federal Census is complete, new precinct boundary lines are drawn

to reflect changes in the City’s population and to anticipate the needs of the City’s election system for
the next decade.

Be it Ordered by the City Council of the City of Amesbury assembled, and by the authority of the
same as follows:

That the City Council accepts, as presented by the City Clerk, the 2021 Re-Precincting Plan for the City
of Amesbury, including the enclosed map, legal description, and block listings.

Councilor Hogg moved to adopt bill 2021-146 as presented and he was seconded by Councilor
Stanganelli. A roll call vote was taken and the motion passed unanimously (9 present).

Witness my hand and seal for the City of Amesbury this 7" day of December, 2021
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